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NEED HELP WITH YOUR 
BLACK HILLS UTILITY BILL???

Apply for A One Time
Utility Assistance Due to COVID-19

Tri-County Family Care Center has received grant funds to assist Black Hills customers in Otero, Bent or Crowley counties that have been adversely affected from the COVID-19 pandemic. Following are requirements to apply for a one-time utility assistance due to loss of a job or decrease of income because of COVID-19. Answer all questions on the Intake Questionnaire that is on our website, www.tricountyfamilycenter.org or pick up from our foyer area. 

Give a complete explanation of the reason help is being requested. It must include the following: A letter from employer that hours were reduced or job lost due to COVID-19, which resulted in a loss or reduction of income. A copy of check stub before reduction of income and one after COVID-19 affliction may be requested for income verification. Other documents needed:

Drivers’ License/ID for applicant
Names and birthdates for all household members
When applying for utility assistance, please include:
Current bill or Shut-Off notice 
(must be in household member’s name)

Bring required information and application to:
Tri-County Family Care Center,
512 ½ N. Main, Rocky Ford, CO. 719-254-7776 
[bookmark: _GoBack]or Email to: info.tricountyfcc@gmail.com


Support the children & families of our communities!

Support the children & families of our communities!
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